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Dear Praying Partners,

The Lord said to the prophet, Jeremiah: Call unto me,
and I will answer thee, and shew thee great and
might things, which thou knowest not. The Lord has
shown us great and mighty things recently! In our last
letter, we told you that we had been praying about
getting in the Davidson Co jail (our county), and that
one of our supporting pastors is a deputy/chaplain
there. We have completed our training and are now
in both the men’s and women'’s units of that jail. We
began to pray and ask others to pray about volunteers
to help us. | have 3 men from our church that went
through the training and have already been to jail with
us! Also, I have just completed ROA training with 39
more volunteers , both men and women, who are
excited about helping! Praise the Lord!! Please pray
as we work this jail; we feel like the Lord is going to do
great things here.

Also, the Lord allowed two more volunteers to get
badges to go to the Montgomery Co. jail.

| had the privilege of going to 7 prisons and 3 jails the
past two months. Kay was able to go to 2 jails.
Fourteen men called on the Lord for salvation. At
two of the prisons, we did Bible studies along with the
visitation and services. A chaplain at one of the
prisons asked us if we could do Bible study on both
the medium and minimum units next time; we had
only been doing it on the medium side. At another
prison, we had not been able to do visitation, just
Bible studies and services — now we are able to do
visitation as well.
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I would like to say again, “The Lord has opened doors
where no one else can.” Amen!

Bro. David Harrelson and | met with the head chaplain
in SC to talk about the SC Blitz and how the Ministry
can help the prisons there. We introduced him to the
Officers’ New Testament; since then we have been
getting requests for those New Testaments, both in SC
and NC. I've given out two cases of 48 each myself,
and have a request for another case! The Lord is
really using this NT; it is a blessing to the officers!

We went to the Home Office for a week of field staff
meeting/leadership training. I'm so grateful to the
Lord for Dr. Ellis and Dr. Dunsford, our leaders, and for
the good training we receive from the King James
Bible.

We sure appreciate your support and prayers. Please
continue to pray for our health. God bless you.

Becayse of Him,
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NC & SC Director
Acts 4:12
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